
 

CITY COMMISSION 
STAFF REPORT 

DEPARTMENT: Commission 

SUBJECT: Motion to approve the Bill Clark Tennis Contract starting December 1st for a 
term of three years instead of one year – Commissioner Shrouder 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Commissioner Shrouder is requesting approval of the Bill Clark Tennis Contract starting 
December 1st for a term of three years instead of one year.  
 
BACKGROUND OF ITEM: 
The Bill Clark Tennis Contract was on the November 15, 2022 Commission Meeting Agenda for 
approval. The contract included was for a three 3 year-term. The approval was amended for a 
one year term.  
 
ANALYSIS: 
N/A 
 
STRATEGIC PLAN: 
N/A 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
N/A 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
N/A 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Resolution 22-46 
2. Bill Clark Tennis Agreement 

 
 


